
F.N. 15-1 (5)/2013-NTCA 
Government of India 

Ministry of Environment & Forests  
National Tiger Conservation Authority 

**** 
Annexe No.-V, Bikaner House, 

Shahjahan Road, New Delhi-110011. 
Telefax: 2338 9883 

E-mail:  jdntca@gmail.com 
 

Dated: 21st November, 2013 
 

To 
 The Principal Secretary,  

Revenue and Forest Department, 
 Maharashtra. 
 
 
Sub:  Proposal from the Joint Secretary, Revenue and Forest 

Department, Maharashtra regarding proposed Nawegaon-
Nagzira Tiger Reserve – reg.  

 
Sir,  

Reference is invited to letter No. WLP-2013/C.R.No.316/F-1 dated 
14th October, 2013 from the State Government of Maharashtra on the subject 
cited above, and to say that the said proposal was placed before the 
Technical Committee of this Authority in its meeting held on 31st October, 
2013.  

 
Based on the recommendation of the said Committee the competent 

authority has accorded approval under section 38 V of the Wildlife 
(Protection) Act, 1972, as amended in 2006 for creation of the Nawegaon - 
Nagzira Tiger Reserve, with a condition that the State would identify & 
notify the buffer area, as required at the earliest.   

 
Yours faithfully,  

 
SD/- 

(S.P. Yadav) 
Deputy Inspector General (NTCA) 

 

Copy to: 

1. The Chief Wildlife Warden, Maharashtra, Nagpur. 
2. The Assistant Inspector General, NTCA, Regional Office, Nagpur. 


